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Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

We have had another really busy week. Children have had an absolutely wonderful time using the swimming pool this week. It
has been so lovely to see how much some children have grown in confidence. We are looking forward to another busy week of
lessons next week.

Sing Out With Joy

This morning Year 6 enjoyed the opportunity to come together with all the other Year 6 pupils from our Catholic Schools across
Coventry to ‘Sing Out With Joy’. This was an uplifting retreat morning building up to a wonderful reflective service of singing,
dance, readings and prayers. Well done Year 6 for your active and reverent participation!

Shoe Box Appeal
A reminder about our ‘Shoe Box Appeal.’ We are asking if one box per family could be donated to this special cause. Each family

will have received a leaflet last week with more detail of what can and can’t be included in the boxes. With each box that is
completed a donation of £2.50 is asked to be sealed in an envelope and put inside the box. This money is put towards the cost of
sending the boxes to Romania. One shoe box would make the absolute world of difference to a child this Christmas who
otherwise would not receive any gifts. Can we please request that any boxes are sent into school by Friday 8" November. We
thank you for any support you may be able to give.

Parents Meetings

On Wednesday 6™ November we will have our first Parent’s Meetings. On Monday signup sheets will be put up on class doors to
sign up for a 10 minute slot between 1.30 and épm to discuss your child’s learning. Year 6 will have additional slots on Tuesday
5" November between 3.30 and 4.30pm. Next Wednesday there is also an opportunity to pop in from straight after school until
4.30pm to look at the children’s books.

School Meals

Payment for meals for next half term will be £78.75. The weekly amount remains at £11.25. Payment is accepted by cash or
cheque made payable to Warwickshire County Council. If you usually pay for the whole half term and your child has credits
owing from this half term you will advised by email of the amended figure on Thursday 24" October.

School Menus
Educaterers who provide our school meals will not be changing the menus in November as usual. The menus will continue to roll
over each week until the end of the school year.

Twitter For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed @OurPrincethorpe.
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Year R and Year 6 Buddy Trip
The visit to Pizza Express in Leamington takes place on Tuesday 5" November. Letters have been sent out to all children in YR
and Y6. Payment of £4.50 is due Monday 21" October. Please return this with the permission slip. Thank you.

Year 5 and Year 6 Trip to Bosworth Battlefield
This trip takes place on Friday 22™ November — letters have been sent out with payment of £16 due by the 8" November. Please
send this with your child’s permission slip. Thank you.

After School French Club
There will be no French Club next week on Monday. The club will restart after half term.

Swimming
Just a reminder swimming lessons will continue Monday. KS2 need a Rit in every day. Years 1 and 2 will also need a kit in
everyday next week as they will be having more lessons. Reception will need their kits in on Wednesday. Thank you.

Coats
Please make sure that children are coming to school in coats every day as the weather has certainly changed.

School Closure Procedure

This week you will have noticed that the rain caused some flooding outside the school on the road. It is a good time now to
remind of what will happen should the school ever have to close due to flooding or snow! As parents we encourage you to listen
to the local radio stations for up to date information. You can also find information at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-
learning/emergency-school-closures-1. Closures will also be reported on Warwickshire County Council Twitter account:
@weccschoolclosed. As soon as a decision was made we would update our school website and Twitter account.

Attendance and Punctuality Total attendance for week for whole school: 97%
Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

1% Q9% © 3% Q9% © 100% © 100% © 100% ©

Next Week at a Glance:

Date Time Activity
Mon 21st October Qam Mission Assembly Wishing you all a lovely
(Swimming lessons | 3.15-4.15pm | Football Years 4-6 weekend!
continue)
Tues 22nd October | 9am Assembly A /’f
- :
7 e
Wed 23rd October | Qam Hymn Practice
PM Reception & Years 1 and 2 PE lesson
3.15-4.15pm | Football — Years 1-3 Mrs R Batson
3.15-4.15pm | Basketball Headteacher
3.15 — | Parents Book Look
4.30pm
Thurs 24th October | PM Years 3- 6 P.E lesson
3.15-4.15pm | Tag Rugby
Fri 25th October SCHOOL CLOSED TEACHER TRAINING DAY
OUR LADY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Leamington Road,
Princethorpe, Rugby, CV23 9PU lﬁjﬁ
®Telephone: 01926 632385 =
®E-mail: admin3561@welearn365.com (® Website: http://www.ourladysrc.warwickshire.sch.uk o
Head Teacher: Mrs Rachael Batson A

"y

|

Eco-Scheols



http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/emergency-school-closures-1
http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/emergency-school-closures-1

